
 Alabama First Class Foundation Site

Children will be provided with fun, engaging, and 
age appropriate activities to promote learning.

Your child is enrolled in a special program that is 
being funded in childcares. This means your child’s 
classroom is supported to build the best day possible 
for your child to grow!

Families are partnered with community 
resources to ensure each child reaches their 
greatest potential.

Teachers are provided with skills  to build 
effective teaching practices. 

 

Your child currently attends a First Class Foundation Site. We are asking that all guardians register children in the 
ASAP system, just as children enrolled in First Class Pre-K. To complete an ASAP registration, 

go to the following website: alb3f.asapconnected.com.

alb3f.asapconnected.com


